
 

 

Town of Hilton Head Island 
TOWN COUNCIL STRATEGIC PLAN 

WORKSHOP 
Tuesday, September 8, 2022, 9:00 a.m. 

MINUTES 
Present from Town Council: John J. McCann, Mayor; Bill Harkins, Mayor Pro-Tempore; David 
Ames, Tamara Becker, Alex Brown, Tom Lennox, Glenn Stanford, Town Council Members 

Present from Town Staff: Marc Orlando, Town Manager; Josh Gruber, Deputy Town Manager; 
Angie Stone, Assistant Town Manager; Shawn Colin, Assistant Town Manager-Community 
Development; Ben Brown, Senior Advisor to the Town Manager; Brad Tadlock, Fire Chief; John 
Troyer, Finance Director; Jennifer Ray, Capital Program Manager, Chris Blankenship, Deputy Fire 
Chief, Joheida Fister, Deputy Fire Chief, Lisa Stauffer, Director of Human Resources, Carolyn Grant, 
Communications Director, Kelly Spinella, Communications & Marketing Administrator, Bob 
Bromage, Director of Public Safety, Mac Deford, General Counsel, Krista Wiedmeyer, Town Clerk 

1. Call to Order 
Mayor McCann called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. 

2. FOIA Compliance Public notification of the meeting has been published, posted, and 
distributed in compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act and the 
requirements of the Town of Hilton Head Island. 

3. Roll Call 
Attendance of Town Council was confirmed by way of a roll call. 

4. Appearance by Citizens 
Frank Babel: addressed Town Council on three items; improving the vehicular flow on the Island, 
productivity and less initiatives, and improvement to the pathways. 
Mike Meleka: addressed Town Council requesting the installation of new pickleball courts for 
citizens to use. 
Jane Joseph: addressed Town Council with her concerns about the hiring of a new Director of 
Cultural Affairs. She reported on some options for creating cultural districts and affordable housing 
for artists. 
Risa Prince: addressed Town Council with her concerns of the elected body not representing their 
citizens. She went on to talk about the William Hilton Gateway Corridor Project as an example of 
the citizens of Hilton Head Island not being represented. 

5. Town of Hilton Head Island Strategic Action Plan Mid-Year Update 
Mr. Orlando reviewed the Strategic Action Plan Mid-Year Update, delivering a presentation and 
answering questions posed to him by Town Council.  

6. Adjournment 
Town Council voted unanimously adjourned the meeting at 3:01 p.m. 

Approved: October 4, 2022 

  
Krista M. Wiedmeyer, Town Clerk 

  
John J. McCann, Mayor  


